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April 22, 2017

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am very concerned by the threats to health insurance. You have

threatened to cut health insurance funding, a move which would likely

destabilize several state markets. You have already cut advertising and

signed an order vaguely threatening other cuts. These poorly planned at-

tacks seem similar to the resistance several state governments have provided.

These actions have given people in the states in question fewer, more ex-

pensive and less effective insurance options than experienced by people in

states in which the governments acted in good faith. Such federal policies

would be irresponsible and cause a great deal of suffering throughout the

country.

Please assure me that you will responsibly administer the affordable

health care act.

I am very proud to be a US citizen and a large part of that derives

from our responsible government.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


